
-31-2015 
 
Re: SB 941 
 
 
Honorable: Judiciary Committee 
 
 My family and I urge you to vote against SB941 for the following reasons: 
 
 1) There is no evidence that a law like this changes violent uncontrollable human 
    offenses. Examples are: rescent shootings in Stockton Ca., Washington State 
    and Chicago IL. 
 
 2) If anyone is Hoplophobic please excuse yourself from voting on any and 
    all firearms bills. 
    Ref: PH.D. Bruce N. Eimer 
 
 
 3) This is a clear move to confiscation of property, for more control over 
    the average person, not a violent offender. 
    This is a prime prosocialist move, against the basic principles of Oregon 
    and the United States. 
     
    If you are prosocialist please resign your political position at the earliest 
    possible time. 
 
 
 4) If your vote is a sell out to the monies from Bloomberg Inc..  
    If this is your reason, please consider resigning your politcial position  
    at the earliest possible time. You are not doing business in the best 
    interest of the people of Oregon. 
 
 
  regards 
 
 
 
  Ritch Hanneman and family 
  Salem, Oregon  

 


